
WORLD OF KIDS DAYCARE AND OSC 

FEBRUARY 2025 NEWSLETTER 
Family is not just a word; it’s the value of relationships in life. Every person has 

their own way of identifying and describing his or her family. Quality, fun times 

spent with parents is so important to children’s growth and development.  

Children will definitely appreciate the memories of these family activities. The 

great news is that the initial result of just spending a little quality time in family 

centered activities will greatly strengthen your family bond. Remember it is 

important not the amount of time but the quality of time. We request all 

parents to send family pictures to make new family board. 

“Wish you all a happy family day” 

 
Happy Birthday 

 

 
Dates to remember 

February 5 Childcare Fees Due 

February 9 National Pizza Day 

February 14 Valentine’s Day  

February 17 Family Day (CLOSED) 

 

 

BABY ROOM PROGRAM PLANNING: 
 
During the month of January children explored various activities on emergent 
curriculum program planning under the big idea “IN and OUT”. We planned lots 
of activities where children learned through hands-on experience. As their 
interest is getting shifted now, in the month of February children will be learning 
about” COUNTING” through different play experiences.  

 
PRESCHOOL PROGRAM PLANNING: 
During the month of January children explored various activities on emergent 
curriculum program planning under 5 SENSES. We planned lots of activities 
where children learned through hands-on experience. As their interest is getting 
shifted now, in the month of February children will be learning about “ROLE 
PLAY” through different play experiences.  

 
KINDER AND OSC PROGRAM PLANNING: 
During the month of January children explored various activities on emergent 
curriculum program planning under ENCLOSED PLAY. We planned lots of 
activities where children learned through hands-on experience. As their interest 
is getting shifted now, in the month of February children will be learning about 
“SCIENCE AND DISCOVERY” through different play experiences.  
 
 

 
 We would like to wish February born children  

And staff to have a lovely and happy birthday.  

We wish you to have a bright year ahead. 
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